
	
  

	
  

Cisco Multiple Vulnerabilities Security Updates 
October 2018 
 
Cisco has issued updates to address vulnerabilities affecting multiple 
products that could be exploited by remote attacker thereby enabling the 
attacker to gain full access to an affected system. 
 
CERRT.NG encourages users and administrators to review Cisco Security 
Advisories and the necessary updates should be applied: 
 
https://tools.cisco.com/security/center/publicationListing.x  
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